
From: John Danial
To: Clint Zane
Subject: Obtaining a new building permit - 233 Maryland Ave W

Good morning, Clint.  

I hope your day is off to a great start. I'm reaching out to follow up on our last inspection, which took place
on Thursday, March 28th.  

I will be obtaining a new building permit to complete the following tasks:  

Complete and finish the window edges (all around) of the main entrance porch. 
Completely close the opening wall for the window in the main entrance porch. 
Install waterproof flooring in the kitchen, bathrooms, and throughout the rest of the house. 
Install trims throughout the entire house and add quarter shims if needed. 
Install stair railing handles in the basement and on the second floor. 
Install a guardrail and handrail for the outside porch. 
Install doors. 
Install two doors on the second level for attic entrance.

Please let me know if I missed anything. As soon as I get the green light from you, I pull the permit.

Thank you so much. 

John Danial
651-999-9525
233 Maryland AVe W
Saint Paul, MN 55117
john.danial@me.com 
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